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Over the next several weeks you should start to notice changes here at MichiganBride.com. We appologize for the dust
ahead of time.

The biggest thing we are working on is our vendor directory. Our site is really set-up to make it as easy as possbile for
vendors to add and maintain their listing. They can update the listing any time they want if their information changes and
we also force them to renew their listing each year. This forces are listing to stay up-to-date and we don't end up having
businesses listed that are no longer IN business. Unfortuantely it looks like quite a few businesses have not renewed
their listings. We are going to attempt to contact them and see if we can get teh directory built back up for our brides.

Even with close to 300 vendors listed on the site we knew that we only had a fraction of the bridal related businesses
listed in our directory. This really isn't acceptable when it comes to brides trying plan their wedding. We are now
increasing our efforts to contact the various vendors and ask for their help to make sure we have the most complete
directory of wedding businesses for Michigan. | am asking your help as a bride, groom, or even just a wedding guest in
tracking these businesses down. If you know of a business that helps brides on their special day, please encourage them
to sign up for their free listing.

Thanks for your help!
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